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Going once, going twice, … sold!  
 
Tara Puckey is hosting the annual Woman’s Press Club of Indiana Education Fund auction this year. It’s always 
a big hit and you know why. Everyone who’s anyone will be there on Nov. 18. Hope that includes you!  

 
Start gathering new and gently-used items now. Think of things that will create a bidding frenzy, then come see 
just how high the bids will go for your items. Remember: This is not a “white elephant sale.” Proceeds go to the 
WPCI Education Fund, so don’t be bashful – bring those items you forgot to bring last year, and ask for 
additional donations. Trips? Tickets? Hotel and bed-and-breakfast packages? One-of-a-kind items? ‘Tis the time 
for holiday shopping, you know, so buyers will be eager to leave with important purchases.  

 
11 a.m. Saturday, Nov. 18, 2017 
Puckey home:   6186 W. Nautica Blvd. in McCordsville, Ind.  46055 
                           (765) 730-4283  
Directions to Tara’s home:  
   From Indianapolis: Take 56th Street East to Pendleton Pike/State Road 67.  
   Turn North on Pendleton Pike. 
   Travel through McCordsville to stop light at Mt. Comfort Road/600. (There is a CVS on 
your right ahead of the light and a Village Pantry on the left ahead of the light).  
   Turn left on Mt. Comfort Road/ 600.  
   At the second entrance to Bay Creek Estates on your left, turn into the neighborhood. 
The road is Nautica Blvd. The house is just before the curve on the right hand side. One 
story, tan brick. 
 
Menu: Pizza! It will be provided, free of charge. Yay! But remember: 

• Admission is an auction item for every person attending, so don’t 
forget it at home.  

• Bidders must be present.  
 
Please RSVP to Tara Puckey by Nov. 11.  

by e-mail: tarapuckey@me.com   
 

 
Adopt the “Each-One-Bring-One” meeting motto; ask a friend, colleague, spouse or significant other to join 
you. Remember: Admission is an auction item for every person who attends.  
 
Maybe you can interest a potential member, or you can connect with a member who hasn’t been to a meeting in 
a while. Guests tell us they want to come back again and again.  


